
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Birthdays are very special! With that said, if you would 

like to celebrate their birthday in class, please send a note 
or email to your child’s teacher. Please give at least one 
weeks notices as our school days are incredibly busy. That 
way, we can schedule a time that works best for both home 
and school! 

In our classrooms, we will celebrate birthdays with non-
food treats. This enables us to keep our classrooms safe for 
students with allergies and food restrictions, as well as to 
follow the District’s Wellness Program. We appreciate your 
cooperation as we acknowledge these special occasions.  

Some birthday treat ideas include: 

 Simple Crafts 
 Guest Reader 
 Short Games 
 Novelties- fun pencils, bookmarks, erasers, toys 

If you have other ideas, we certainly welcome them! 

Kindly, 

The Second Grade Team 


